Mondragon, Tabitha, HSD

From: Maurice Rodriguez <requinto.maurice@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, Octaber 23, 2018 12:30 PM

To: HSD-madrules

Subject: [EXT] Proposed Changes to Centenntal Care

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Good Day -

| write this note to express my disagreement with the plan to eliminate Medicaid retroactive coverage and impose
premium requirements to adults with income above the Federal Poverty Guidelines. These proposed changes would
create further barriers for healthcare access for vulnerable individuals and place people at risk for incurring medical
debt.

Please do not go forward with these proposed changes.

Sincerely,
Maurice A. Rodriguez




